
October 27, 2009

Dear Praying Friends,

Since mid August I’ve preached the unsearchable riches of Christ in nine states. Each meeting allowed me 
the opportunity to extend your missions ministry and fulfill God’s calling. It is His call  and my desire to 
help get missionaries to the mission field. With every missions conference, special meeting,  one-on-one 
session with potential servants, and ministry trip it is my desire to reach as many souls as possible with 
the Gospel and the need to proclaim it.

The past ten weeks allowed many ministry opportunities. I was in eight Missions Conferences. I saw 
God’s people commit to support missions at an increased amount from last year. The commitments came 
in above $200,000.00. There were two churches this fall where it was their first time to have Faith Promise 
in their church. At the beginning of the school year, I spoke at a Youth Camp at Camp CoBeAc for Faith 
Baptist Schools of Davison, MI. God gave a wonderful ministry amongst the seventy-five 10th-12th 
graders. I had time to speak to many individually and am keeping in touch with them. In other special 
services, God moved in hearts for His people to walk closer, serve more, and witness more. Thank you for 
allowing me the privilege to represent you in this mission work.

Presently, I am working with a dozen people who are contemplating the next step in their lives for 
Christian service in missions. Some are at the place of choosing where to go, others are determining when 
to go, and still  others are settling the call of God in their lives. Please pray for them as God separates them 
for the work He’s called them to do.

Our son, John, is a Junior at Golden State Baptist College in California. We are looking forward to a few 
days together in November for Thanksgiving with him. Kim and I continue to enjoy the work where God 
has placed us. She is serving as Office Manager for World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions. Please 
pray for both Kim and my son as I travel to preach and assist missionaries across the globe.

In December I will travel to Burma (Myanmar) along with several others to train men in the ministry. In 
January I will be a part of a team of three going to meet with a translation committee in Kurdistan, 
northern Iraq. The committee will  soon begin translating the Word of God for the precious souls who have 
no reliable translation in their own language. Pray for safety, wisdom, power with God and favor with 
man in these areas where Satan has strongholds amongst governments and religion.

Please visit our website to download The O’Podcast where messages are posted from services around the 
country.

Your support and prayers make the difference in our ministry. Thank you,
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The John O’Malley Family

PO Box 1374
Kings Mountain, NC 28086

T  704-730-1440    M  704-974-6108
E  johnomalley@wwntbm.com

  theofam.com 


